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Systemwide Survey on Disability

Beginning April 3, all UC employees will receive an e-mail from
UC_Disability_Survey@vres.us with a link to the one-question survey. UC has hired
VR Election Service (VRED) to administer the survey on its behalf.

The e-mail will also include a unique personal identification number (PIN) that VRES
has assigned to each individual to use with the survey. The PIN along with the
employee’s birthday (month and day) must be entered to verify identity.

The survey, which allows employees to identify themselves as disabled, is required
of federal government contractors as part of recent changes to federal regulations.
UC receives billions of dollars in federal contracts and grants annually and is one of
the largest government contractors.

Additional background about the survey is available at
http://ucnet.universityofcalifornia.edu/news/2014/03/Disability-survey….

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
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edge of the Pacific Ocean.


